2019 WYLD Network User Group Meeting President's Annual Report May 17, 2019

Hello WYLD Members,

As my time as your president draws to a close, I am happy to report that the online quality committee is up and running. Just last week someone on the committee reached out to ask me if anyone in our district had questions on cataloging or procedures for the committee.

I volunteered to chair the ILS Products committee for the next president as we continue the work (inventory) of products that member libraries are using with our SirsiDynix system. That group has been meeting on a monthly basis as we try to streamline our process. Desiree will post a user-friendly document to the website after we have discussed this week.

This will be my last time serving as your president because I plan to retire in a couple of years, before the opportunity comes around again. I enjoyed both times I held this position because I learned so much about how the network functions. I would like to encourage others to say yes when someone calls & asks if you are interested in serving on the board. The WYLD bunch is a fun crew to work with and really helpful when questions are asked.

If given the chance to attend a SirsiDynix event, I would encourage that too. Wyoming is envied by many who attend those events because of our state-wide consortium and the vision of the board and the awesome staff that work in Cheyenne.

Thanks for the opportunity to serve you and this network.

Mary Jayne Jordan, WYLD Network President May 2019